
News of the Month…a bit late
Hello to my sewing friends this month of October. Sorry this is late, but Paul and I were on a British Isles cruise and just
got home Sunday evening. I think my internal clock has readjusted to our time zone. I’ll tell more about my trip at
our annual meeting, coming up this Saturday.

As I just said, we have our meeting at the Heard Craig House in McKinney, starting at 10 am in the Carriage House for
the fashion show and Election of Officers for 2025. We then move to the main house for our lunch and visiting. Hope to
see many of you there.

I must acknowledge our State Fair of Texas 2024 ribbon winners in several Sewing Articles categories. The winners
are: Jami Roux, Judy Nordseth, Joanne Jensen, Donna Depue, Sally Ann Flak and Debbie Reed. Congratulations all!
Did you enter and not win? Keep trying, as there’s always next year. Anyone willing to pick up articles for winners after
the Fair? Let me know.

Several of us will be representing Plano ASG at the Plano International Festival on October 19 in the Kid’s Activities
section. Teaching the little ones to sew up a sachet to take home. (Please note, Divas of Denton is cancelled for that
day.)

Our second In-Town Retreat is coming up next month at the Best Little Quilt House & Retreat Center. Dates are: Friday,
November 8; Saturday, November 9; and Sunday, November 10. Please visit our Web site for more information about
cost and registration.

Plano ASG has a commitment to decorate two display cases at Dallas Love Field for the month of
December. First: We need articles for the cases. (Sizes are 48”W x72”H x 36”D and 48”W x 72”H  x 28”D which has 2
glass shelves). Install dates around 12/2-6/24; uninstall around 1/6/25. Ladies, I need help with ideas, rounding up items,
and working on display set up and take down. Knowing it’s a very busy time of year, any who can help in any way, please
call/text me; 972-23-9272. Great exposure for our Chapter.

Another ASG Plano Fabric Sale is coming up at the Shops of Willow Bend Farmers Market in the parking lot on October
26. Lots of bargains, as always.

Other News:

The Dallas Handweavers & Spinners Guild have a members' exhibit on display in The Vista Aver-Phillips Gallery on the
second floor. The exhibition dates are 10/1 - 12/1, with an artist reception on Saturday, November 2, at 1:00 p.m. Fiber
loving guests are welcome to view the exhibit and attend the reception.

That’s it for now. Hope to see many of you in the coming months.

Joanne Jensen


